
The Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB)
issued new accounting standards updates specifically for nonprofits (ASU 2016-14) to improve
the current net asset classification requirements and the information presented in financial
statements and notes about a nonprofit entity’s liquidity, financial performance, and cash flows.

AccuFund has prepared not only its own nonprofit accounting software, AccuFund Accounting
Suite, but also compiled a variety of resources including Nonprofit Quarterly webinars, original
FASB ASU 2016-14 documentation, blog articles and popular white papers to help nonprofits
successfully adapt to these new standards.

Read the full AccuFund Provides FASB ASU 2016-14 Resources to Nonprofits.

Visit AccuFund Resources for FASB ASU 2016-14 webpage.
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